
From: Lisa 
Sent: Tuesday, 30 April 2019 4:34 PM
To: Robin Garrett
Subject: Contracts

 

Dear Mr Garrett

 

As per my unsuccessful visit to the City of Belmont with Janet Gee yesterday could you 
please provide as per Section 5.94 (t) a copy of the contracts of both the CEO John Christie 
and that of Director of Statutory and Community Services Juliette Hammah.

 

Under Section 5.95 (5) (b) it is noted that I would not expect information of a private 
nature.  I would not think there would be a lot of information in a work contract that falls 
into that catagor


